
 
 

 

 

June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Curriculum Enhancement Week 2022 – Final Arrangements 
 
As Curriculum Enhancement Week is fast approaching it is a good opportunity to give you the final details of 
the week. 
 
As a reminder, the programme for year 10 in 2022 is as follows:  
 

Monday 18th July Tuesday 19th July Wednesday 20th July 

Futures Day and “Meet the 
professionals” 

STEM in sport Thorpe Park  
or  

Students staying onsite will take 
part in the Samsung Next-Gen 
competition with chances of 
winning some major prizes. 

 
Uniform does not need to be worn during Curriculum Enhancement Week. 
 
On Monday students will be taking part in a Futures Day, topics covered will include: 
 

❑ developing your personal ‘brand’ 
❑ filling in job applications and personal statements 
❑ interview skills 
❑ group problem-solving tasks 

 
These are areas where employers regularly say young people are under-prepared and we feel this day will 
provide students with the experience needed when seeking employment and understanding employers' 
needs. In the afternoon, students will have the opportunity to speak with a range of different employers at 
our meet the professional's event.   
 
On Tuesday, students will also take part in some sporting activities such as running and jumping when 
learning about the effects of STEM in sports. For this they can change into their PE kit, or they could come in 
clothes which allow them to engage in these activities without changing. 
 
Those students traveling to Thorpe Park will need to arrive at school for 7.15am as the transport will be 
departing at 7.30am. We plan to return to school between 6.45pm and 7.15pm, allowing for traffic. 
 
Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy can be 
found on our website here. Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school 
visit. 
 
 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/parents-2/school-trip-insurance/


Those students who are remaining at Sackville should arrive to school at the normal time.  They will have an 
exciting opportunity to enter the Samsung Next-Gen Design and Innovation competition with the chance of 
winning some major prizes. 
 
Currently, Thursday is planned as a normal teaching day and students will need to be in correct school 
uniform on this day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr C Thompson 
Leader of Year 10 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


